
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE OF MR. MELL VILLAR
1 message

FRCD-RFRS Reforestation and Forest Rehabilitation Section <frcd.rfrs@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Wed, Jan 4, 2023 at 11:43
AM

To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: "mel8villar@yahoo.com" <mel8villar@yahoo.com>, OD Office of the Director <od@fmb.denr.gov.ph>

Good day.

We are referring you the request of Mr. Mel Villar yesterday here at FMB's Public Assistance Desk. Mr. Villar is seeking
provisions for seedlings to be planted in Mindoro, which includes bamboo and hardwood species.

Considering that Mindoro is under your jurisdiction, we are forwarding the said request to your office.

You may contact him through the following contact details:

Mr. Mel Villar
09456305736
mel8villar@yahoo.com
091 Emerald Ave., Palmera 2, Taytay, Rizal

Thank you very much.

Reforestation and Forest Rehabilitation Section
Forest Resources Conservation Division
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8927-4873
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it contains
information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in
error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed herein are those of the
sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”
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